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The Compass Inn  
 

We’re Open! 
 

Having been closed for what seems like forever, we are now open and ready to 
welcome you back to The Compass Inn.  
There have been some changes to keep both the team and customers safe, and we are 
continuing to work hard so these changes don’t seem too daunting or imposing. We are 
lucky that The Compass is a large building with plenty of space and gardens for people 
to spread out, and we are using this to our advantage at a time where personal space is 
more important than ever. This, along with an enhanced cleaning schedule and hand 
sanitiser throughout, means we are confident that you will feel safe during your time 
with us. 
We thank you for being understanding during these times; as I’m sure you can 
understand we are working on limited staff for the time being to ensure social 
distancing measures are in place.  

 
 

Restaurant & Bars:  
• Bookings are NOT essential for casual drinkers or diners but we would always recommend 

booking to eat where possible.   

• Tables are spaced out to give everyone peace of mind. 

• Orders can be placed at the bar but “propping up the bar” is no longer allowed (sitting is more 
comfortable anyway). 

• We are asking customers to take a table slightly larger than they may usually need so we can 
serve your meal directly to you whilst still maintaining a safe distance. 

• Hand sanitiser stations at all doors and throughout the building 

• Your details will be taken on booking or arrival to comply with the government “Track & Trace” 
scheme. These will be destroyed after 21 days and will not be passed on or used for any kind of 
marketing. 

 
Accommodation Guests:  

• Check-in and check-out processes have been streamlined to shorten face to face time in 
reception. 

• Hand sanitiser at all entrances and throughout the building. 

• Certain items have been removed from bedrooms but are available on request. 

• Breakfast orders must be handed in night prior to reception (currently from a shortened 
menu). 


